
FENLAND BUS SHOW 2025 

 
 

Following the cancellation of BusFest in 
Whittlesey earlier this year, I am writing to 
you with excitement to announce the 
launch of a new event – The Fenland 
Bus Show! 

This initiative stems from a collective effort 
by a group of original BusFest organisers, 
passionate bus enthusiasts, and 
dedicated bus owners. We are committed 
to bringing back a premier bus event to 
Whittlesey and fostering a love for these 
historic vehicles within our community. 

The Fenland Bus Show is scheduled for 
Saturday, June 8th, 2025. We are 
already generating significant interest, 
with confirmed attendance from eleven 
bus owners in just the last three weeks. 
These buses hail from various locations 
across the country, promising a diverse 
and captivating display for visitors. 

The Fenland Bus Show is designed to 
be a unique and inclusive event for all 
ages. We plan to incorporate innovative 
ideas that will ensure it becomes a major 
attraction, drawing crowds from beyond 
Whittlesey. This influx of visitors will 
undoubtedly translate into increased 
business for our local shops and 
restaurants, boosting the town's economy. 

 
 
We are confident that The Fenland Bus Show will be a valuable addition to Whittlesey's events 
calendar and look forward to collaborating with the town council to make it a resounding success. 
We will be happy to discuss this further with you at your earliest convenience. 

[Matt Page. On Behalf of The Fenland Bus Show Team] 

 


